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Dear Friend of SWAP: 

The f i r s t meeting of the new year for the 
Friends of SWAP w i l l be held Wednesday, January 26th 
a t 8-30 at the home of Mr. & Mrs. Walter Johnson, 
4919 South Woodlawn. This w i l l be a very important 
meeting so please mark your calendars i^r the da te . 

We w i l l be discuss ing, among other th ings , 
the s t a tus of SWAP'S proposal to the office of 
Economic Opportunity, current f inanc ia l s t a t u s , 
and the projected budget for the coming year . 

We hoije you wi l l be able to make t h i s meeting 
and look forward to seeing you on the 26th. 

Sincerely , 

Anr. Cook 




